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Alyssa Bryant

From: Roberta Pirkola
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 8:42 AM
To: Alyssa Bryant
Subject: FW: PolyMet

 
 
From: Brenda Doup [mailto:bdoup@d.umn.edu]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 07, 2016 7:22 AM 
To: Council <Council@duluthmn.gov> 
Subject: PolyMet 

 
Please vote for a fact-based hearing before voting on PolyMet's permit applications.  This is for our future 
generations.  Although there are people looking for "good" paying jobs, its about time they "retool" and find 
other sources of revenue.   
 
Mining by the biggest bodies of fresh water in the United States is NOT a good idea.  So many of us realize the 
value in what we have.  Those of us trying to stop Polymet are not "selfish", its about protecting our 
environment and health! Without health, what does life truly mean?  Money can't bring health back.  
 
Do the right thing and support the Duluth for Clean Water's request. . . . and do not support PolyMet because of 
the economic impact.   

Thank You 
 
 
--  
Bill & Brenda Doup 
4556 Miller Rd 
Duluth, MN 55803 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, 
distribute or copy any part of this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail and any transmitted files 
from your system.  


